
Actions from the September meeting of the Health Scrutiny Sub Committee 
 

 Agenda Item Resolution / Action Outcome of Action 

September RESOLUTION AND 

ACTION LOG 

RESOLVED that: 
1.    The resolution and action log be noted. 
2.    A joint workshop on obesity and the Urgent Care Strategy be 

arranged in late September, early October, via the Acting 
Director of Performance and Delivery Oldham Clinical 
Commissioning Group 

 

Separate workshops on Urgent Care 
and Obesity arranged as agreed by the 
Chair of the Health Scrutiny Sub-
committee.  Urgent Care workshop 
scheduled as part of the Health 
Scrutiny meeting on 15 November. 

UPDATE ON 

TOBACCO CONTROL 

AND THE REVIEW OF 

THE COUNCIL'S 

SMOKING POLICY 

 

RESOLVED that: 
1.    The current tobacco control position in Oldham be noted; 
2.    The update and current position concerning the review of the 

Council’s smoking policy be noted; 
3.    The Chair of the Sub-Committee meet with the relevant 

portfolio holder to explore opportunities for match funding to 
support Public Health with the additional resources to deliver 
the communication plan to promote the new Council’s smoke 
free policy. The Chair would report on the outcome of the 
conversation at the next meeting; 

4.    The Public Health and Wellbeing Manager prepare 
information for the Chair to explain the need for additional 
funding for promotion materials with the Cabinet Member for 
Health and Social Care; 

5.    The Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee support a commitment 
from the Council, its leaders and senior managers to act as 
role models to all staff, partners and local businesses by fully 
supporting the implementation and roll out of 
the Smokefree policy. 

 

 

COUNCIL MOTIONS RESOLVED that the Chair of the Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee 
meet with the Public Health Specialist to establish ownership of 
this issue at Cabinet portfolio level. 
 

 

HEALTH SCRUTINY 

FORWARD PLAN 

RESOLVED that: 
1.    The addendum to the forward plan be noted. 
2.    The Chair asked the Mayor how the Health Scrutiny could 

support the walking programme as part of the Mayor’s Health 
Living Campaign. 

 

 

 

 


